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Exhibit 4
Page 10, lines 11-21 — Has Hydro determined that it will not provide information on
the amount of subsidization on individual customer bills? If yes, explain in detail the

basis for this decision.

Hydro has not determined what option it will utilize to communicate information
related to the Rural Deficit. As stated in the conclusion to Exhibit 4, Hydro is
working with Newfoundland Power on a communications plan regarding the Rural
Deficit. As noted in Hydro’s response to PUB-NLH-086, Hydro will provide an update

on the communications plan to the Board by December 15, 2017.



